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Luke Murtas - 177-199 Pacific Hwy, North Sydney

Pl

From:  "STATHAKIS, ALEXANDRA" <Alexandra.Stathakis@railcorp.nsw.gov.au>
To: "luke.murtas@planning.nsw.gov.au™ <tuke.murtas@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 10/08/2010 15:10

Subject: 177-199 Pacific Hwy, North Sydney

Luke,

RailCorp will not be submitting comments or conditions for MP 09_0214 at 177-199 Pacific Hwy, North
Sydney as this project is not within the protection corridor for any of the alignments for the CBD Rail Link.

Regards,

Alexandra Stathakis
Assistant Town Planner
Commercial Services Group, Property Division

Level 21, 477 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2008
Ph: (02} 8922 4062 | Fax: {02) 8922 4890

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information that is intended solely for the
use of the intended recipient and may be subject to copyright. If you receive this e-mail in error,
please notify the sender immediately and delete the email and its attachments from your system. You
must not disclose, copy or use any part of this e-mail if you are not the intended recipient. Any
opinion expressed in this e-mail and any attachments is not an opinion of RailCorp unless stated or
apparent from its content. RailCorp is not responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this e-mail
or any attachments. RailCorp will not incur any liability resulting directly or indirectly as a result of
the recipient accessing any of the attached files that may contain a virus.
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